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Headteacher:  Mrs H Ward 

11th November 2019 

KEY STAGE 1 CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION 
‘Born in a Barn’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This year’s Christmas production will be performed by the children in Years 1 and 2 on 

Tuesday 10th December at 2.00pm, and Wednesday 11th December at 9.15am.  

Each child is allocated two tickets in total at a cost of £2.00 per ticket.  Please could you 

complete the slip below stating which performance(s) you would like to attend, and return 

to your child’s teacher with the correct money in an envelope.  Please note tickets will 

NOT be available to buy directly from the school office.  Due to fire regulations ticket 

numbers are restricted for each performance.  However, any spare tickets will be available 

on the day of each performance.  THIS EVENT CANNOT BE PAID VIA PARENTPAY. 

Could we please ask that NO prams or pushchairs are taken into the hall for the 

performances as there is very limited space available.  It will be necessary for ALL pre-

school children/babies to have a ticket, as they are included in our fire regulation numbers 

for the hall capacity. 

We look forward to two very enjoyable performances. 

Yours sincerely 

KS1 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

KS1 Production 

‘Born in a Barn’ 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………… 

Tuesday 10th  December 2.00pm   Number tickets required ……………  

Wednesday 11th  December 9.15am   Number tickets required ……………  

PLEASE REMEMBER ONLY 2 TICKETS PER CHILD IN TOTAL 
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